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To High Court 
On Disbarment 
Convicted political sabo-

teur Donald SegrettVasked 
the State Supremef,Rourt 
yesterday to put a 	o- 
rary stop to disbarm pro-
ceettings against him: 

Segretti was released last 
month from the federal min-
I-Mum-security prison at 
Lompoc after serving four 
and a half months of a six 
Months sentence for distrib-
uting phony campaign liter-
ature during the 1972 presi-
dential campaign. 

In a petition filed yester-
diy, he also asked the Su-
preme Court to order the 
State Bar to explain why 
triey should not be restricted 
from using Segretti's Senate 
Watergate testimony against 
bfm. 
Segretti claimed that he 

was granted immunity from 
Anther legal acgon when he 
eoftified before the Ervin 

committee on Oct. 3, 1973, 
two` weeks after he was con-
viiited of political dirty 
tricks. 


